
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because questions asked are at the Dept. of Education’s discretion without 
parental consent for the purpose of assessing students’ health including mental health. Until age 18, any 
questions the OHA or DOE have should be directed to the parent or legal guardian. 
 
Regards,  
Laurie Lamuse  
11725 SW Fonner St 
Tigard, OR 97223  
 


